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City of Taylor Mill
CAUCUS MEETING
Wednesday, March 27, 2024

CALL TO ORDER & WELCOME:

Mayor Bell called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. and welcomed those in attendance.
Mayor Daniel L. Bell, Commissioner Caroline Braden, Commissioner Mark Kreimborg,
Commissioner Ed Kuehne, Commissioner Dan Murray, City Administrative Officer Brian Haney,
and City Attorney Jack Gatlin were in attendance.

Commissioner Kreimborg led the discussion on whether or not the Commission should be
having Caucus Meetings instead of another regularly scheduled Commission Meeting.

DISCUSSIONS:

CAO Haney led the discussion on ditches.

CAO led the discussion on a flagpole and sign in the location of the business district.
CAO provided an update of the NKY Water District Public Hearing on April 23,

CAO requested the Commission provide him with any budget requests that they may have.
CAO provided the Commission with the budget timeline.

CAO provided an update regarding Scott High School SRO.

CAO advised Commission that Chief Mills will be providing findings from the survey.
CAO provided an update on Park Stage.

CAO provided an update on the concrete work that will begin April 1%

Commissioner Braden discussed the goals to replace Park Equipment. Commissioner Braden did
not see the need to schedule a Volunteer Day at the Park.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to discuss, Mayor Bell called for a motion to adjourn.
Commissioner Kreimborg so moved, with a second from Commissioner Braden to adjourn the



caucus meeting. Through a voice call vote, the motion pass with unanimous approval of the
Commission, the time being 11:05 a.m.

MOTION PASSED

The next Special Commission Meeting will be Monday, April 8, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. and

the Commission Meeting will be on Wednesday, April 10, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. Both meetings will
be held at the City of Taylor Mill Municipal Building located at 5225 Taylor Mill Road.

APPROVED:

WNanul) 4-/30/

Daniel L. Bell, Mayor
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